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STATE OF NEVADA 

 

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 

 

April 10, 2017 

 

VIA EMAIL 

 

Attn: Angel De Fazio 

ntefusa@aol.com 

 

Re: Records Requests  

 

Ms. De Fazio: 

 

Chapter 239 of the Nevada Revised Statutes (“NRS”), specifically NRS 239.0107(1), requires a 

governmental entity to respond to public records requests within five business days.  Accordingly, 

the Public Utilities Commission of Nevada (“Commission”) is responding to your April 6, 2017, 

requests for the following: 

 

Any and ALL emails, reports etc., related to the email exchange between Garrett and myself 

regarding the mold/IAQ problem in the LV Office. Including any communications between 

Susan the lady at the property management company who was SUPPOSE to have a 

"Stephanie' call me. If there were reports/emails/anything I want copies of such. There is 

NOT a time considerations as this started on Mrrch 31st, so don't try to  claim that it is 

going to cause time on your part to produce these records. Anything in your possession that 

relates to the mold/IAQ. Including any so called repairs, including invoices for such. The 

name of any CIH certified mold testing company's report and their instructions as to how 

they will produce said test. If you had a remediater come in, the invoice and anything that 

was given to either the PUC or your building manager. 
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On February 27, 2017, the Commission informed you, consistent with NRS 239.0107(1)(c)(2), that 

any non-confidential records responsive to your numerous pending requests for public records will 

be made available to you no later than June 1, 2017, by 5:00 p.m.  Similarly, any non-confidential 

records responsive to your most recent request, described above, will also be provided to you by 

June 1, 2017, at 5:00 p.m.  You will be notified if the Commission is able to make the requested 

records available for inspection prior to the date and time identified pursuant to NRS 

239.0107(1)(c)(2). 

 

Sincerely, 

 

        

 

Hayley Williamson 

Assistant General Counsel 

Public Utilities Commission of Nevada 

(775) 684-6174 

hwilliamson@puc.nv.gov 

    

 


